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Az-Zahra Sunday Enrichment Program 
 

Dear  Students  & Parents  

We would like to thank everyone who made this program a 

success last year. We are eager to continue building our 

program and investing in our children’s education and 

upbringing through healthy Islamic education and social 

interaction.  

Last year we successfully offered classes for children 

ranging 3yr to 14yr of age, and we also offered adult 

programs. The curriculum includes teachings in Fiqh, 

Aqaid, Akhlaq, Tarikh and concepts of Quran in our daily 

life. 

We hope to see our existing students return for the new 

school year and are reaching out to all other new parents 

and children who would like to register for the 2018-2019 

school year. Please invite anyone you know who could 

benefit from our program.  

Please contact Sr. Zohra Hussaini or Br. Jameel Agha for information 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 August 11th 

Fall Registration & Fees due 

 August 18th  

 First day of class 

IMPORTANT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

About New 

Website 

The education committee 

has developed a website for 

parents and students to 

access information about 

classes, school news, school 

calendar, updates and 

important information 

including school closing. 

Please be patient with us as 

we build this site. 

Please visit the website for 

important updates: 

school.az-zahra.org 
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HIGHLIGHTS FROM LAST SCHOOL YEAR 

MUHARRAM PROJECT  

Children learned about the struggles of Imam 

Hussain (AS) and his blessed family during the first 

10 nights of Muharram with special arts, crafts and 

readings related to this tragic event. These 10 

projects and 10 nights were spent preparing them for 

the remainder of the month of Muharram with a 

better understanding and connection to its 

significance.  

NEIGHBORHOOD GIFT GIVING 

Children visited the non-Muslim neighbors of Az-

Zahra center and went door to door distributing gifts 

during the holiday season, showing support in our 

community. If not brothers and sisters in faith, we 

are brothers and sisters in humanity!  

SPONSOR A REFUGEE FAMILY 

Several members of our center participated in the 

sponsorship of Syrian Refugee families. Children 

were eager to give and share to those less fortunate 

and learned how grateful we are to our Creator for 

all that we have.  

IMAM ALI JEOPARDY COMPETITION 

The hard work of our Volunteer Staff showed off in 

the Spring when students teamed up to compete for 

prizes during the month of Shaban and Rajab in 

celebration of Imam Ali (AS). Students studied hard 

and prizes were distributed to all participants. 


